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Kathie Larson Vieira
414 Greeley Street
Manchester, NH 03102

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please do not allow the Northern Pass to use the pristine state of New Hampshire for their own benefit. 
I do not believe that New Hampshire will see any long term benefit.  I purchased property in Colebrook
NH this year and a good portion of my decision is the natural beauty of that whole northern NH area. 
Do not allow this to be spoiled.  New Hampshire tourism depends on others to come to our state, enjoy
nature and the incredible scenery we have to offer.

 I appreciate your time and again, please vote NO to the Northern Pass

Sincerely,
Kathie Larson Vieira
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